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Christmas ConcertChristmas ConcertChristmas ConcertChristmas Concert    
 

Cobham Community Ladies Choir 
Choir Director: Penny Clements 

Saturday 2 December, 4pm 
Gilt Hall, Cobham Hall, DA12 3BL 

 
Our aim is to have fun, be sociable and perform a wide 

range of music to a high standard. Our Christmas  
concert will show all of this with a family-friendly 

programme of festive music new and old.  
 

Whatever your age, whatever your musical tastes, 
you are promised an afternoon’s enjoyment in the 

magnificent surroundings of Cobham Hall’s 

17th-century Gilt Hall. 
 

“Pretty damn good” 
“Very impressive” 

Tickets 
£10 (£5 for under 18s) 

Including festive refreshments 

 

Available from 
Cobham Community Stores, DA12 3BZ 

www.ticketsource.co.uk/cobham-choir 

07562 666408 

Join Us 
We are a fun, ladies community choir who meet 

on Tuesday evenings, at Cobham Church. 
Open to anyone who enjoys singing in a group, 

the ability to read music and previous 

experience of singing in a choir is 

desirable but not essential. 
 

For more information email 
cobhamchoir@gmail.com 


